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Rancho Viejo Solar Project

From SAS <schlemans@gmail.com>
Date Thu 5/22/2025 2:29 PM
To  Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

Cc  board@sfcounty.nm.gov <board@sfcounty.nm.gov>

Warning:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Sisneros and Board of Commissioners,

As a resident of Santa Fe County please support the Rancho Viejo Solar project. Not only will this
project provide needed power to our residents, but it will also get us closer to reaching our clean
energy goals. The developer has gone above and beyond to ensure this project’s safety and the
project will also provide a much needed boost to our local economy. This is a win-win for Santa Fe
County.

Thank you,
Shea Schleman

68 Coyote Trl
Santa Fe, NM 87508
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